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Club News

Sew & So Club
Crafter’s Marketplace
It’s coming! It’s coming! The Sew & So Club’s Crafter’s Marketplace will be in the Ballroom on Monday, November 15th with an array 
of items for sale from crafter’s throughout Solivita. There will be raffles with items from the vendors. This event raises funds for The 
Humane Society of Polk County, Quilts for Kids in Polk County, Pets Are Loved in Solivita and is supported by Art’s Golf Cars and 
BellaVerde Realty. Come and do your holiday shopping. When you’re finished with your shopping, stop by the food area for some 
delicious snacks. Remember, all of this takes place under one roof! 

Solivita Billiards
We sponsor two nights of 
league play. Monday night is 

for newer and developing players, while 
Tuesday night is for the more seasoned 
player. Our leagues are currently filled, 
but we are always looking for new players. 
We have just started our fall session. 
This session will end in mid-December. 
The winter session is scheduled to start 
in early January. For anyone interested 
in playing pool, we also host open play 
for all residents on Thursday evenings. 
Anyone interested in playing pool, 
please contact Bill Brown at 917-273-
4937 or Ben Ramsey at 317-407-2040.

Solivita Radio Club
The Solivita Radio Club awarded its first annual K9YCG, Loren T. Mathews 
award to Jeff Saly, WA4LLL. This award was created in memory of Loren to 
remember his contributions, enthusiasm, and devotion to the Amateur Radio 
hobby. He was instrumental in bringing Amateur Radio to Solivita. Jeff is being 
recognized by our membership as continuing Loran’s legacy of enthusiasm for 
Radio Communications. As pictured, Club President Reg Thomas (KD8THB) 
on LEFT, presenting to Jeff Sally (WA4LLL) on RIGHT. If you are interested 
in joining the Solivita Radio Club, please see our club webpage on the 
SolivitaHOA.com.

Solivita Bible Study 
Group
Do you enjoy reading, discussing, 

and studying the Bible? The Solivita Bible 
Study Club meets on Thursday mornings 
at 10am in the RSF2. Ken Hokkanen is the 
leader of the Solivita Bible Study Group and 
we encourage you to attend our meetings. 
We are studying the Book of James, we 
are following an expository study format 
and chapter and verse for meaning and 
inspiration. If you have never been to a 
Bible study, we encourage you to attend 
as we enjoy sharing all levels of scripture 
knowledge. So please feel free to come and 
fellowship together.


